
Lunch Menu School FB Page Parent FB Page VIRTUS

Visit our Website

November 3, 2023 2023-2024 School Calendar

Dear Parents,

We have had a busy, but great week here at St. Henry! Check out some pictures of our many events below.
Congratulations to Ava Brady and Bradley Cornett who were named Mr. & Ms. Crusader at yesterday's pep
rally! We are looking forward to the beginning of the Crusader Classic this evening and hope that you will all
be able to stop by for a few games over the next couple of weeks. The bracket is linked below. Also, thank
you to everyone who has signed up to work at this event. It wouldn't be possible without your help! We also
want to congratulate our Academic Team members. They took the Preseason Assessment recently and
several of our students received awards for their achievements!

We are looking forward to a quieter week next week as we get closer to the middle of the 2nd Quarter. On
Monday morning, we will be taking an all school picture. The picture will be done outdoors, so please make
sure that your students are wearing a sweatshirt. Tuesday is our monthly Skyline night; be sure to stop by
and pick up some Skyline for dinner and benefit our school! Thursday night is our next planning meeting for
the Night at the Races event. We will meet at 6:00 pm in the library. Anyone is welcome to come, even if
you were not able to be at the first meeting. Next Friday is our Veteran's Day celebration. Forms for that
event are due today if you have a veteran who will be attending.

Finally, as the weather turns colder, I wanted to remind you of our inclement weather plans. If we have a
delay or will be closing due to weather you will receive a text message, an email through Sycamore, and it
will be posted on our social media. The information will also be sent to the local news stations.

Have a great weekend!

God Bless,
Mrs. Kimberly Wagner
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CruNews
Want to volunteer but aren't VIRTUS trained? There are a lot of opportunities to help out
with our school, especially with basketball season starting, holiday parties, and in our
cafeteria! All volunteers must be VIRTUS compliant. There are a lot of VIRTUS sessions in
the next few week! If you have questions, reach out to Kristina Goodridge,
kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Academic Team Preseason Assessment
Congratulations to our middle school academic team
members who chose to participate in this year’s KAAC
pre-season content assessment! We were the only
Northern Kentucky school to participate and went up
against some academic team powerhouse schools from
all over Kentucky. KAAC recognized the top 50% in each
testing area and Coach Stacie Jankowski promised the
students she would get them medals if they were
recognized. We had several students participate and the
following students placed in their respective testing areas!

Science (out of 92 testers): Luke Jankowski in
11th and Winston Whitely in 22nd
Social studies (out of 90 testers): Luke Jankowski in 3rd and Winston Whitely in 13th
Language arts (out of 92 testers): Winston Whitely in 6th
​Arts and Humanities (out of 76 testers): Luke Jankowski in 2nd, Dominic Wilke in 9th, and
Ethan Lubbers in 34th

The Academic team is coached by Stacie Jankowski, Karin Geraci, Sean Whitely, and Alison Duff.

Investiture of Confirmation Candidates: Last week, our
parish celebrated the faith journey of our Confirmation
candidates and the light of Christ shining within them.
Investiture is a pledge made by each candidate to fully
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participate in the journey of formation leading up to the
celebration of Confirmation. It is also a pledge made by
sponsors and parents to faithfully guide and support the
candidate in the journey toward Confirmation. We ask that our
entire parish and school community support them on this
journey and keep them in your prayers. If you have any
questions regarding our sacrament programs at St. Henry,
please reach out to our Coordinator of Religious Education,
Susan Bier, by calling the parish office, 859-727-2035 or email
sbier@sthenrynky.com.

 

It's Crusader Classic time! For 45 years, St. Henry Catholic School has hosted the boy's
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basketball season opening tournament. Our student council did a great job organizing our
pep rally yesterday and the eighth graders pulled out a win over the teachers!

As tradition, there are two "St. Henry" nights, where our teams are featured:

Friday, November 4 games kick off at 5:00 PM with our seventh and eighth grade
volleyball teams being honored.
Friday, November 11 games kick off at 5:00 PM with our fifth grade volleyball team
honored.

It's a great family night to cheer on our Crusaders! Volunteers are also needed! Click to
volunteer!

Crusader Classic
Brackets

Spirit wear for basketball and all seasons are available
now! Check back next week for more items! If you have
any questions, reach out to Jennifer Fedders,
JFedders@vbsprint.com.
 
New users:  
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Cafeteria Volunteers Needed
Our Crusaders love seeing parent volunteers in the
cafeteria! You can sign up HERE to volunteer. All cafeteria
volunteers must be VIRTUS trained! If you have questions,
reach out to Jessica Andrews, jandrews@sthenrynky.com.

November After Care Sign Up

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-44816083-cafeteria
mailto:jandrews@sthenrynky.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-44813596-october#/




Click image below to access PDF!





Carrie Williams Memorial
Euchre Tournament details

are here!

Bingo

2023-2024 Bingo Volunteer Sign
Up

To learn more, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, 859-760-3325, or Jamie
Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, 859-814-9998.

St. Henry District High School News
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REGISTER FOR THE OPEN HOUSE

FUTURE CRUSADER EVENTS
SHADOW VISITS / FAMILY TOURS
Experience a day in the life of a St. Henry District High School student. Prospective 7th or 8th grade
students or transfer students can register to spend a school day on the SHDHS campus, attend classes,
eat lunch, speak with teachers, and visit with other students. There is something for everyone at
SHDHS! Spaces are limited. Please register at https://shdhs.org/admissions/visit-shdhs/.

Family Tours are an excellent way for families to walk the school and have those one-on-one
conversations with the principal. The family tours are usually after the regular school day has ended. They
typically last about an hour and a half. To schedule a tour: https://shdhs.org/admissions/visit-shdhs/

https://apps.shdhs.org/admissions/open-house-registration/?_gl=1*110dx0*_ga*NjA5ODE5NDQ2LjE2OTQ2Mjc3MjU.*_ga_MCVTW8E1NL*MTY5ODQxOTc5NS4zLjEuMTY5ODQxOTgxMS4wLjAuMA..*_ga_V4GCD1D6PM*MTY5ODQxOTc5NS4zLjEuMTY5ODQxOTgxMS4wLjAuMA..&_ga=2.264424207.142526339.1698419795-609819446.1694627725
http://tracking.shdhs.org/tracking/click?d=F-vi3AaFAGYbvYtRbF739hn6uHe0-Q6N-EANRJmIn6GUCk_nc_GnjO70wMnTS3D34Q8J20tOaZn4yB6ssicvgPnxWkZv9gh-j7gxChyyOcO7abBrsy4RRd_K2NhqCGqEC75Xiiei5KtRzCe8xXg0qkmhaQ9o7JOexsfu51_vDoGf0
http://tracking.shdhs.org/tracking/click?d=F-vi3AaFAGYbvYtRbF739hn6uHe0-Q6N-EANRJmIn6GUCk_nc_GnjO70wMnTS3D34Q8J20tOaZn4yB6ssicvgOd1-2Si0BgOtVIpMQVwxyz8nnUeiWB-rIS_YDjqe57ntvePr5uY7YN_Otz1H8W1DPQw6SeYNNCZJXPoqLfPhiIJ0


Crusader Football Sign Up

VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. The
November bulletin is due December 7. If you are interested in volunteering in our school or
parish, there are many opportunities to attend the Protecting God’s Children training: see list below
or visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a session to attend
and register.

If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS ® coordinator,
Kristina Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.
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Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

Upcoming Events
November 7: Dine to Donate, Erlanger Skyline, all day
November 7: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
November 9: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
November 9: Night at the Races Planning Meeting, 7:00 PM
November 10: Veterans Day Mass/Celebration
November 15: Dine to Donate @ McAlister's
November 22-26: No school; Thanksgiving Break
December 1: Fr. Bealer Knights of Columbus Fish Fry to benefit St. Henry

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551
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